July 15, 2014
Mr. Graeme Means
High Mesa Consulting Group
6010-B Midway Park Blvd NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109
Re:
Del Norte High School Cafeteria

Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 6-25-14 (F18D054)

Dear Mr. Means,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received June 25, 2014, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit until the following comments are addressed:
1. The sizes and slopes of the storm drains in reaches 1, 2, and 4 have changed from your Master Drainage Plan.  Provide calculations showing the new storm drains are sized adequately.

2. In four locations, storm water is being directed to vented manholes.  Provide calculations showing the vents provide enough capacity for the water to enter.

3. The first flush from the 100 year, 6 hour storm is required to be retained.  Provide calculations demonstrating that has been done.  Avoid ponding within 10 feet of the building.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3994.





Sincerely,





Amy L. D. Niese, P.E.





Senior Engineer, Hydrology




Planning Department
C:
e-mail
